
Important We will have our first 
spelling test on Thursday. 

If you have any questions 
please contact me at:
kcochran@cityday.org

or on Class Dojo
or call the school at:
937-223-8130 ext:119

Reminders

Ms. Cochran 3rd Grade Newsletter
Week of September 13 - September 17

Math: Students will compare 
numbers to 10,000.
Reading: Students will begin 
Unit 1 learning how we can learn 
from stories. Students will read 
words with short a and i, learn about 
synonyms and traits of a characters. 
Social Studies: Students are 
learning about their communities. 

● No school Friday September 
17, 2021.

● Please sign up to our class dojo 
by completing the instructions 
on the handout that went 
home with your student. 

● Students red folders 
should be returned daily. 

● Students must come to school 
with a mask. 

● Homework will be going out 
beginning Monday September, 
13, 2021. It is to be returned 
on Friday. 
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